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24th february 2012. 

 

 

Subject: Grace Letter request 

Please extend the deadline for providing our Communication on Progress (COP).  

Our document is entering the final review process and we will not be able to post it to the 

UNGC COP site for some more forthcoming time. 

Therefore, we respectfully request an extension so we can provide you with complete 

document for certain reporting period. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ana Bajek 

Energo Ltd., Dolac 14 

51000 Rijeka 

Croatia 


